
Press Invitation 

 

 

HKPOP releases the Year-end Review and “We Kongkongers” survey results, 

as well as the latest development of other projects 

  

  

Hong Kong Public Opinion Program (HKPOP) under the Hong Kong Public Opinion 

Research Institute (HKPORI) will hold a press conference this 

afternoon (December 30), where it will announce the results of its “Year-end 

Review” series as well as the latest survey of “We Hongkongers 我們香港人” 

using this question: “The newly elected District Councilors will assume office 

soon, which of the following four areas would you expect the District Councils to 

focus on? Options: 1) Provision of welfare and entertainments, e.g. gifts and 

activities; 2) Cases follow-up, e.g. handling complaints; 3) Policy innovation, e.g. 

promoting community economy; 4) Promotion of democracy, e.g. encouraging 

residents’ engagement and monitoring”. 

  

HKPOP’s usual practice is to release its “year-end survey series” before the end of 

each year for public consumption. The “Year-end Review” to be released later today 

is the last survey series this year. 

  

Besides, the President of HKPORI will explain to the press about the latest 

development of the “Community Integration through Civility and Democracy” Project 

and the “Macau Study Series”. 

  

The media is invited to send representatives to attend the press conference. At 

the press conference, honorary commentators will interpret the 

results. Details are as follows: 

  

Date:          December 30, 2019 (Monday) 

Time:         2:30pm 

Venue:        3rd Floor, SPA Centre, 53-55 Lockhart Road, Wanchai 

Speakers:   Robert Chung                  President and CEO, HKPORI 

                   Edward Tai                                  Data Science Manager, HKPORI 

                   Ada Wong                                    Former Chairman of Wan Chai District 

Council 

                   Benson Wong                   Honorary Director, “We Hongkongers”, 



HKPORI 

  

For any enquiries, please contact Miss Lee or Miss Pang at 3844 3111. 

  

  

  

December 30, 2019 

  

  

 


